
 
 
JOIN THE 56th WALK FOR HUNGER, UNITING FOR CHANGE SINCE ’69! 
 
We've joined Project Bread's The Walk for Hunger to help transform the landscape of food insecurity 
in Massachusetts.  The in-person Walk on Sunday, May 5, 2024, is a family-friendly event that offers a 
3-mile route on the Boston Common designed for every age and ability. Let’s make a difference 
together and build a hunger-free future! 
 
Register now - it's free - and start your fundraiser today to help hungry kids and families in 
Massachusetts! 
 
Project Bread is committed to making sure that people in Massachusetts can afford enough to eat 
because hunger is an injustice. They seek out the expertise of those who experience hunger and make 
sure those voices are at the center of Project Bread’s strategy, research, and programs. This is 
essential to their policy work to build a system based on equity so that everyone gets what they need 
to thrive. 
 
Your impact resonates deeply, especially in aiding the 1 in 4 families with children currently facing food 
insecurity, ensuring they have access to the nourishment they need. Thank you!   
 
Location & Parking: 
Boston Common 
Boston, MA 
 
What to wear: sneakers or walking shoes, weather dependent clothing 
What to bring (all optional): water, pets, kids, mask, etc. 
 
Eric Felz will be your host. Any questions, email: office@ispeboston.org  
 
 

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN ONLINE AT: 
https://give.projectbread.org/team/574880 
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